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BOROUGH OF TUCKERTON 
PRIDE & CELEBRATION COMMITTEE 
MINUTES:  Wednesday – January 22, 2020 

 
The meeting was called to order by Mayor Marshall at 7:00 PM.  The Open Public Meeting Act 
statement was read by the Secretary.  The Pledge of Allegiance was led by Mayor Marshall. 
 
ATTENDANCE: 
      
Brian 
Martin 

Doris 
Mathisen 

Joanne 
McAndrew 

Ryan 
McAndrew 

Catherine 
McLearen 

Christine 
Peterson 

Mike  
Santo 

 
Present 

 

 
Present 

     
Present 

 
Absent  

 
Present 

 
Present 

 
Present 

 
Also In Attendance: 
Mayor Sue Marshall 
 
***Re-Organization*** 
 
Nomination of Chairman: 
  
Joanne McAndrew, no other nominations. 
  
MOTION SECOND NAME YEAS NAYS ABSTAIN ABSENT 

X  Brian Martin X    
       X Doris Mathisen   X    
  Joanne McAndrew     X  

       Ryan McAndrew      X 
      Catherine McLearen   X         

  Christine Peterson X    
       Mike Santo   X    
 
Nomination of Vice Chairman: 
  
Brian Martin, no other nominations. 
  
MOTION SECOND NAME YEAS NAYS ABSTAIN ABSENT 

  Brian Martin   X  
      Doris Mathisen   X    

X  Joanne McAndrew   X    
       Ryan McAndrew      X 

      Catherine McLearen   X         

  Christine Peterson X    
     X   Mike Santo   X    
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Recording of Hours: 
      
Brian 
Martin 

Doris 
Mathisen 

Joanne 
McAndrew 

Ryan 
McAndrew 

Catherine 
McLearen 

Christine 
Peterson 

Mike  
Santo 

 
15 

 

 
       5 

     
30 

 
Absent 

 
2 

 
4 

 
5 

 
Approval of December 18, 2019 meeting minutes.  
  
MOTION SECOND NAME YEAS NAYS ABSTAIN ABSENT 

X  Brian Martin X    
        Doris Mathisen   X    
  Joanne McAndrew   X    

       Ryan McAndrew      X 
      Catherine McLearen   X         

  Christine Peterson X    
      X Mike Santo   X    
 
Old Business: 
No old business. 
      
New Business: 
Chairwoman McAndrew distributed the 2020 Pride & Celebration Committee Meetings & Events 
Schedule.  Mrs. McAndrew spoke of Mr. Tim Hart retiring from the Seaport.   
Mrs. McAndrew stated the Easter Egg Hunt will be the 11th of April and that will be our first event; the 
Thursday before we will stuff the eggs.  The committee was in agreement to hold the Easter Egg hunt 
back at The Seaport.  The next event will be Arbor Day, which will be celebrated on Thursday, April 
30th.  This year the recipient will be Mr. William C. Marshall.  Since the plaque has not been located, 
Mrs. McAndrew is having a new plaque made.  The borough seal will be put on the plaque and under 
that will read Tuckerton Borough Arbor Day Honorees.  The committee was in agreement with the 
plaque.  Mrs. McAndrew stated that there will be eight concerts this year, not nine because Fourth of 
July is on Saturday and it would be too much to have a concert the night before.  The next thing on the 
schedule would be Halloween.  The committee agreed to hold Halloween back at the paved parking lot 
at the school.  A discussion occurred as to how to get the Halloween information to the kids.  Mrs. 
McAndrew stated that will take us to Christmas.  Mr. Martin asked if he could put in to reserve the 
train now.  Mrs. McAndrew replied to Mr. Martin, yes.       
 
Members Forum: 
No members forum. 
 
Public Forum: 
No public forum. 
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Approval of Secretary Services.     
  
MOTION SECOND NAME YEAS NAYS ABSTAIN ABSENT 

  Brian Martin X    
X  Doris Mathisen X    

  Joanne McAndrew X    
       Ryan McAndrew      X 

  Catherine McLearen X         

  Christine Peterson X    
 X Mike Santo X    
 
Adjournment – Chairman at 8:09 PM 
Motion by Doris Mathisen, second by Mike Santo, all in favor, none oppose. 
  
Respectfully submitted:   
April D. Elley, EDC Secretary 


